Dear Families,

This year we will be using a web-based program called Class Dojo to share important classroom
information, communicate with one another, and track your child’'s behavior. You can download the app
for free!

Once you login your parent account you will see:

Class Story: This is where our weekly newsletter will be posted, along with any pictures of our class.
Please check the newsletter every week for important info!

Messages: A place for us to communicate as needed

Your child’s personal dojo: You can click on your child’s dojo to view their behavior report for the day.

You can also add your child’s student account and see:
Daily behavior report
Digital response activities: We complete a few digital responses each week through Dojo.

In Class Dojo, students can earn points for positive behaviors such as following school and classroom
expectations. Students can also lose points for negative behaviors such as being off task, not following
directions, efc. Students love being able to track their points and progress throughout the week. They
can also earn things such as candy, pencils, books, text home, etc. with their points.

I'd like for all families to join me on Class Dojo. Once you have joined our class you will be able to check
your child’s progress anytime. Students will have their own account so they can check on their own
progress as well. Parents love having instant access to how their child is doing.

Please join so we may communicate about our classroom and your child’s progress. Thank you!

Sincerely,
Mrs. Scott




